Mrs. Erin Brandao, Principal Mrs. Heather Lainhart, Assistant Principal Ms. Michele Stanford, Assistant Principal



April 20, 2023

Dear Melissa and WOW Bus team,

Thank you so much for providing the WOW Bus Experience to Sunshine Elementary. The kids LOVED the Wildlife on Wheels (WOW) mobile classroom from March 27-April 21. The students learned a lot about wildlife, the ecosystem, and water quality. The students enjoyed the hands-on exhibits which maximized their learning. The students didn't want to leave the learning stations. We truly appreciate your commitment to the kids in the community.

The WOW Bus provided 1,359 kids with a FUN and engaging learning experience. Thanks SO MUCH!

Sincerely,

Michele Stanford

Assistant Principal